
WE’RE PROTECTING OUR 
FOOD SERVICE PROVIDERS 

FROM COVID-19
In response to Public Health direction, we:

Screen employees daily for fever, 
cough and shortness of breath.

Ensure sick employees stay 
home.

Make hand washing and hand 
sanitizer available.

Support safe handling of 
food supply

Please help in protecting our community:
•	 Stay home if you’re feeling sick.

•	 Wash hands before eating all meals.

•	 Keep social distance with curbside, 
takeout and drive-thru $ $$

04/06/2020

www.AustinTexas.gov/COVID19

•	 Use “tap and pay” if possible   	
to limit handling of cash.

Currently, there is no 
evidence of foodborne 
exposure, food or 
food packaging being 
associated with 
transmission of COVID-19.


